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	 The FAO Darts Club is seeking new members from FAO staff and their families.  Planned activities for the year include:

weekly practices among members in an open, friendly and enjoyable atmosphere at a local Darts Club.
a tournament with other Rome-based UN agencies and/or
other local Rome clubs
a European-wide friendly tournament among UN agencies
participation in the 2017 Inter-Agency Games 

	All interested persons, both newcomers to the sport and experienced players, are invited to join.  

For more information contact  Cora-Lee Canzian, Team Capitan (coralee.canzian@fao.org) 
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